
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th November 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Elf Day- Alzheimer’s Society Friday 7th December 2018 - releasing our inner Elf! 

 

This year at Seaton Delaval First School we are taking part in ‘Elf Day’ to support the 

Alzheimers Society.  Elf Day is to create ‘little helpers’ to help raise funds for the 

Alzheimer’s Society. 

 

The children can come to school dressed as elves (or no school uniform if you 

prefer) and we ask for a small donation to help the charity. 

 

Children will take part in lots of fun ‘Elf’ activities and will watch the film Elf in the hall 

during the afternoon.  Elf is rated a PG – if you would prefer your child not to watch 

the film then please inform their class teacher.  Your child can bring a small snack to 

eat whilst watching the film.  

 

We hope that a fun day will be enjoyed by all. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

O Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 

 

 

 


